Weethalle Public School NEWSLETTER



Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethallep.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley

4th September, 2017

Term 3: Week 8

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The primary class left for Melbourne this morning from Griffith, a big thank you to parents for getting up early to have their children ready to depart on time. I am sure they will have a fantastic time. I can't wait to hear about their adventures when they return.

I have taken long service leave for the next two and a half weeks to wait for the arrival of my second child. During my absence Mrs McIntyre will be relieving in the 3-6 room next week (when they return) and this week in the K-2 room while Miss Clarke is on the excursion. Mrs Hart will also be in occasionally on days that Mrs McIntyre was unable to fill.

I would like to send a big thank you to Miss Clarke and Mrs McIntyre for taking on extra responsibilities while I am away.

I would also like to congratulate Mrs Healy who has been appointed permanently to her roll in the office, and to thank her for her tireless efforts in transitioning the school smoothly into the new LMBR system.

Thank you

Jason Hurley

Congratulations to our Small Schools Relay team who competed at the Zone Carnival in Albury on Friday, they ran the fastest time and have qualified to go to the State Carnival in Sydney.



Well Done Tom, Squirrel, Leah and Molly



If you shop at Woolworths, don't forget to collect your stickers and send them in to school. Ask friends and family if they could collect them as well



4th-8th Sept — Primary Excursion

13th Sept—School photos

14th Sept—John Heffernan visit

15th Sept—Rankins Springs Round Robin

22nd Sept—Assembly & last day term 3



K/1/2 Term 3 News Topics

Week 8: If I had all the money in the world I would...

Week 9: Next year I want to learn about...

Week 10: Free news

Monday: Isla, Henry, Darby

Tuesday: Stevie, Isabel, Laci

Wednesday: Broden, Ellie, Macey

School Photos

Just a reminder that School Photos will be on Wednesday 13th September 2017

Full Formal Winter School Uniform is to be worn.

<u>Boys</u>

Grey Trousers
Light Blue Shirt
Grey Socks
Black School Shoes
School Jumper



School Pinafore White Shirt Navy Tights or White Socks Black School Shoes School Jumper





West Wyalong Junior Rugby League Football Club

Invites all players, supporters and sponsors to the Presentation Day Saturday 23rd September from 3.00pm at the S&C Club Auditorium with a BBQ and presentation to follow.



The AGM will be held on this day commencing from 5.00pm at the S&C Club.

All positions will be declared vacant.

Interested members are encouraged to attend.

Contact Trent 0488 724 591 for more information.





BARELLAN

2018 Representative Trials

Sunday 10th September, Barellan

NOMINATIONS NOW OPEN Sportsground





Arrive 30 minutes prior to register and warm up

Under 11's (Born 2008 and 2007) Under 12's (Born 2006) 10am-

Under 13's (Born 2005) Under 14's (Born 2004)

11am-

12pm-

Under 15's (Born 2003)

Development Team (Born 2002 and 2001) Under 17's (Born 2002 and 2001)

To register go to barellandistrictna.nsw.netball.com.au Enquiries to Carolyn Burgess - 0404 472 537



Oxley. Evans & Cunningham

1784-1828

"The farther we proceed northwesterly, the more convinced I am that, for all practical purposes of civilized man, the interior of this country westward of a certain meridian is uninhabitable,

On 21 June 1817, John Oxley wrote in his diary:

20 April 1817 to 29 August 1817

Lachlan Expedition



Commemorating the 200th Aminersary of the Orley Expedition

deprived as it is of, wood, water, and grass."

George Evans 1780-1852

A plaque will be unveiled by local historian Mrs Jean Guiton

Wayne Doubleday (archivist at CSU Wagga) will speak

At the John Oxley Rest Area - 8 km west of Rankins Springs

Sunday 17th September 2017 at 10:30am



Rankins Springs Pony Club will ride from 'Glenrowan' gate

to campsite

Adjourn to expedition campsite up Jennings Road

for BYO everything picnic lunch

Allan Cunningha



All locals and visitors welcome to attend





Proudly Supported by



Enquiries to Ellen Walker 02 6966 1270